March
11th
1926

kr C E Macartney

Arch Street Presbyterian Church
18th & Arch Sts

Philadelphia Pa

Dear Mir Macartney:

Thank you very much for your letter
of the 8the I am mailing the book under separate cover
and herewith enclose postage for its return, The copies
of the Dearborn Independent containing a complete set of
my articles were mailed several days ago. If you do not
receive them promptly, please advise me and I will send
another set.

The reading of your book is giving
me great pleasure. I appreciate baving it in my Lincoln
Library.

With best wishes, we are

Very truly yours
THE DEARBGRN PUBLISHING CO
7 Iy Black

FLB/L



